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23rd May 2025 

Year 6 Residential 2026 

Dear Parents and Carers of current Year 5,  

As you may know, one of the key events during Year 6 is the residential visit where the children go away for an extended 
period of time to take part in different activities and build up their independence. We are currently making the final 
arrangements for next year’s trip and the Year 6 team are writing to request final interest before the end of Year 5 to 
ensure we can accommodate everyone wishing to attend. 

The residential trip will be 27th April 2026 – 1st May 2026 at PGL Little Canada on the Isle of Wight.  The provisional 
cost is approximately £377.06 per pupil.  We recognise this is a large amount, however we are confident that this 
remains good value for the quality of the experiences the children will have. The cost includes accommodation, coach 
transport and ferry crossing to the Isle of Wight, accommodation and meals for the week and instruction whilst on 
activities. Activities vary from Stand Up Paddleboarding, High Ropes, Canoeing and evening activities such as Silent 
Discos and much more.  The current cost of £377.06 per pupil covers the PGL residential only and does not include 
coach and ferry transport costs. This cost will be confirmed once final numbers and transport details are known. The 
transport cost will form the March 2026 instalment 

The cost is currently offered at a discounted rate by PGL, but this does mean that we as a school need to confirm our 
number of Year 6 children attending by 11th June 2025. We apologise for the short notice but want to ensure the best 
value we can for our families. Therefore, if your child would like to attend, we would request a deposit payment by 11th 
June. You are able to pay the full amount or via in instalments on ParentPay.  If you need assistance getting set up on 
ParentPay or if you are struggling to pay the deposit but would like your child to go, you must speak with the office 
before 11th June.  

Payment Schedule 

• £60 by 11th June 2025 to secure your child’s place. This is a non-refundable deposit.  
• £30 by 31st July 2025 
• £30 by 31st August 2025  
• £60 by 30th September 2025 
• £60 by 31st October 2025 
• £60 by 30th November 2025 
• £30 by 31st January 2025 
• £47.06 by 28th February 2025 
• £tbc (depending on final coach and ferry transport costs) by 31st March 2025 

Please note all payments are non-refundable and by paying a deposit you are committing to paying the full amount, 
unfortunately this is not a cost the school can cover.   
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If you would like to find out a bit more about PGL Little Canada please see their website: 

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/little-canada/  

 

Should you wish to discuss anything in regard to payments for the visit, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office. If you need assistance getting set up on ParentPay or if you are struggling to pay the deposit but 
would like your child to go, you must speak with the office before 11th June. Final numbers of children will be 
submitted to PGL on 11th June 2025 after this date, we are sadly unable to adjust our numbers.  

 

For any children not planning to attend, our remaining staff will ensure you have an enjoyable week in school with 
additional activities planned. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Page and Louise Ballard 

The Year 6 Team  
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